
Year 4 Home Learning Week 4 

Hi Everyone! 

How are you doing? I hope you are all well and have been managing to get out for 

walks and a bit of exercise. At least the weather has been kind and we’ve had 

some lovely sunny, warm days to cheer us up a bit.   

So, on with the business of home learning. Last week the government introduced 

the ‘Oak National Academy’ to help children to continue to learn at home. Each 

week there will a series of English, maths and history/ geography/ science 

lessons on the website. The lessons are taught via a video, by a teacher and are 

quite similar to what our lessons in class are like some of the time. Each lesson 

has a quiz to see if you’ve understood and remembered what you’ve learned. 

There is an English and maths lesson each day and one other lesson. I did last 

week’s English lesson on Monday and I really enjoyed it. You can access the Oak 

National Academy from any device such as a phone/ tablet or computer and you 

don’t need a login or password. 

From this week, I’d like you to go on the Oak National Academy website and 

have a go at the daily lessons from Week 2 (that’s this week). Click on schedule 

and then select Year 4 from the menu. Don’t forget, this is optional and you may 

still need an adult to help you with some of them. If you wanted to you could 

also go back to Week 1 and have a go at those as well. 

BBC Bitesize have produced similar lessons and you might like to have a go at 

their home learning resources as well. 

This week I’ve allocated more 2do’s on Purple Mash. They are mostly to do with 

volcano’s and there is some reading, writing and art type activities. I’ve also 

created a Year 4 notice board on Purple Mash, so if you’d like any of your work 

to appear on there just send it to the notice board and I’ll put it on there. 

There is also a whole school ‘Thank You NHS’ notice board, so if you’d like to 

add to this get creating. I’ve already done mine and put it on there!  

Reading – I can see that some of you have been having a go at the books that 

have been allocated to you on Bug Club, so well done and keep that up! There are 

some great books on there! 

Keep using Times Table Rock Stars to practise the times tables. Remember, we 

need to know them all. Also have a go at the maths games on Purple Mash if you 

can.  



PE – there are lots of links to physical activities in the ‘Physical Activity 

Programme’ on the home learning section of the school website. 

 

Take care & stay safe,  

Mrs Russell 😊 

 


